
Attachment F-Follow-up Email

Dear (Respondent Name)

Thank you for participating in the telephone interview for the pre-hospital stroke systems of care 
information collection. 

The information you shared will be instrumental in better understanding effective strategies and 
potential challenges to state actions for enhancing pre-hospital stroke systems of care. We will plan to 
email you published products associated with this study unless you prefer not to receive them.

If you have any questions regarding the information collection, please contact Alicia D. Smith at 
asmith@astho.org . 

Thank you so much for your time and effort. 

Regards,

Eboneka Coleman
Analyst, Chronic Disease Prevention
Association of State and Territorial Health Officials
2231 Crystal Drive Suite 450 | Arlington, VA 22202

mailto:asmith@astho.org

